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Trinity Society AGM
The Trinity Society AGM will take place on 
Monday, 27 September at 6 pm (BST, UTC+1)

As last year, the meeting will be conducted online 
via Zoom, if you would like to attend, please 
email Sarah Jenkinson to receive the details. 

Proposals from the chairman, Peter Strawbridge 
(1976), can be found on Trinity Net.

Events
We have decided to continue with online rather 
than in-person events for Michaelmas term, 
which unfortunately means there will again be 
no Trinity Weekend this year. 

Another series of Trinity Tomes talks is being 
planned, hearing from Old Members and 
academics about their recently published works, 
and we are considering another wine or beer 
tasting event. There will be an online event for 
benefactors who gave in the 2020-21 financial 
year. Further information will follow.  

Recordings of several previous events can be 
found on the YouTube channel. If you have any 
suggestions for other online events you would 
like to see during the autumn, please get in touch 
with Sarah Jenkinson. 

Garden Competition
How does your 
garden grow? A 
reminder that entries 
for the garden photo 
competition need to 
be submitted by 31 
August. 

No gardening 
required (unless you 
want to!). Just snap 
a photo of your 
planting prowess or 
the outdoor space 
you enjoy. 

Details are on the 
website.  

Levine Building latest

Old Members and Friends should have recently received a booklet giving an update about the 
Levine Building with the most recent Newsletter—also available on the website.  The site has 

undergone a tremendous transformation over the last year and the project remains on schedule—
students will be accommodated in some parts of the building from January, and it will be fully opened 
later next year, before the start of Michaelmas term. 

The total cost of the Levine Building will 
be £30 million. The college committed 
to half of the cost on the basis that the 
fundraising campaign would raise the 
additional £15 million. To date, more 
than £13.8 million (92 per cent) of the 
fundraising target has been met, thanks 
to the generosity of 925 Old Members, 
Friends and organisations (this figure 
also includes the interest raised on 
the earliest donations made to the 
campaign).  

Thank you again to everyone who has 
contributed; your support is deeply 
appreciated.

The Levine Building is likely to be the last building of 
this scale to be constructed on Trinity’s historic main site.  
Designed to serve the college for hundreds of years, it will 
transform the experience of Trinity for the whole college 
community—students, Fellows, staff, Old Members and 
Friends—and the wider-public. 

As we enter into the final stages of the project, both in 
terms of the build and the fundraising campaign, we 
strongly urge anyone wishing to contribute to do so now.  
Every gift, whatever the amount, will make a difference. 

Latest photos from the 
site

Visiting Trinity

The college grounds are once again open for Old 
Members to visit. 

However, given the continuing high number of 
COVID-19 cases in Oxford, the college remains 
generally closed to visitors and you are asked 
to please book ahead through the Alumni & 
Development Office (or, if planning a visit at 
short notice with no opportunity to contact the 
office during working hours, by phoning the 
Lodge on 01865 279900).

The dining hall and chapel remain closed to all 
visitors for the time being. 
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Update your details

You can check that your contact details are 
up to date and change the ways in which 
Trinity contacts you by email by updating your 
preferences on the Trinity Net update page (for 
Old Members with a log in) or by emailing the 
Alumni & Development Office.

 

Find all the latest news from Trinity on the website. 

Information on the 
campaign

Ian Thorne (1966)

We have been asked by the family of the late 
Ian Thorne to share details of the service of 
thanksgiving for his life, which is to be held at St 
Mary Magdalene church, Newark, on Tuesday 
21 September, at 2pm. 
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